
 

 
 

**Traffic Advisory** 

Jacksonville: S.R. 9B northbound from C.R. 2209 to I-
95 (including Peyton Parkway at Race Track Road) is 
now open to vehicular traffic (green on map). The 
remaining segments of S.R. 9B phase III project are 

expected to open to traffic in the following sequence 
listed and shown in the map below, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting: 

Southbound I-95 to southbound S.R. 9B is projected 
to be open to vehicular traffic the morning of Friday, 

August 10 (magenta on map) 
 

All other remaining movements will be open to 
vehicular traffic the morning of Saturday, August 11 

(yellow on map) 

 

 


